
June 16, 2014 
 
Fort Western Unit 183 
6815 Camp Bowie Blvd 
Fort Worth Texas 76116 
 
President L. Spangler called the meeting to order at 5:02.  Other members present were J. 
Montgomery, S. Shirey, J. Cosby, M. Tryon, J. Jordan, D. Pearlman and K. Jones.  Absent was N. 
Oliver. 
 
President’s Report: 
 
 L. Spangler encouraged everyone to support the upcoming tournament. 
 
Minutes 

 
J. Montgomery moved we accept the minutes as distributed by e-mail. This motion was 
seconded and passed. 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
 

The treasurer’s report was given by M. Tryon and D. Pearlman made the motion to 
accept the report as presented.  This motion was seconded and passed. 
 

Committee Reports 
 
 Tournaments 
  

J. Jordan  reported that Mary Hoger agreed to be Caddy Chairman. J. Jordan also 
reported that the mechanical pens had been purchased for prizes and the trophies 
had been received.  

 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 
 
  
 Bill Ream was asked to check on the possibility of making ballot boxes for Arlington, Denton 
 and the Fort Worth Studio. 
 
 M. Tryon asked that the date for Rent be changed to the second Monday of the month (thereby 
 giving the Treasurer more time to receive and disburse funds. This will be changed in the 
 Standing Rules and D. Pearlman agreed to write the change and bring it to the next meeting. 
 
 J. Montgomery is Special Events Coordinator.   
 
  



 S. Shirey asked about the GNT subsidy for winners. It is in the Standing Rules and D. Pearlman 
 agreed to check on this. 

  
S. Shirey made the motion to adjourn. This motion was passed and the meeting was adjourned 
at  6:10. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Kay Jones 
Secretary, Unit 183 


